
TOWN OF CROSSFIELD 

Subdivision and Development Appeal Board (SDAB) 
 

Are you interested in helping to shape development in the Town of Crossfield?  

The Town of Crossfield is looking for volunteers to sit as Members at Large on the Subdivision 
and Development Appeal Board for a 3-year term. 

The Subdivision and Development Appeal Board is a quasi-judicial board made up of five citizens 
representatives and one Council representative. The SDAB handles appeals on planning matters 
relating to subdivision and development in accordance with the provisions of the Municipal 
Government Act.  

This Board meets as necessary during the evening in the Town of Crossfield, Council Chambers. 
The board members are compensated for their time in accordance with our Subdivision and 
Development Appeal Board Bylaw 2024-05. 

 If you are interested in sitting as a member on the Subdivision and Development Appeal Board 
(SDAB), please visit the town’s website at https://www.crossfieldalberta.com/p/opportunities or 
the Town Office for a Board and Committee Application form.  

Completed applications can be mailed to:  

Town of Crossfield 
PO Box 500, Crossfield 
AB T0M 0S0 
Emailed to town@crossfieldalberta.com 

https://www.crossfieldalberta.com/p/opportunities
mailto:town@crossfieldalberta.com

